
 
 

Hibot Robot Demonstration at Nakagawa aquarium 
 

Hibot carried out a demonstration of our robot in Sugotech EXPO (Super technology EXPO) at the 
Nakagawa aquarium (2686 Sarado, Otawara, Tochigi, Japan).  

As our robots are mainly used for infrastructure assets inspections and maintenance, there are normally 
only few opportunities to see them in action in our daily life. It was an honor and a very valuable experience 
for us to be able to introduce our systems to a lot of people with the cooperation of Nakagawa aquarium. 
It was a pleasure to see so many families and children attending the event. 

We sincerely hope that this demonstration will increase the interest in hibot goal of making this world, a 
safer place with robotics. Nevertheless, we hope to have ignited the spark in several children into becoming 
future robot engineers! 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to the Nakagawa aquarium and everyone involved with the 
event, for providing us with such a valuable opportunity. 
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